Very Important Information

FOR PARENTS
Wow, we have completed our initial study of the Gospel of John.  We have learned much, but some parts are still CONFUSING.  

We’ll continue to answer questions on Sunday morning as we have in the past few weeks.  And we’ll continue getting a few review worksheets each week.  We’ll hopefully have resource sheets that will help us with the confusing areas.

AND we’ll answer questions on Sunday nights and Wednesday night by holding up cards as we’ll do at Cookeville.

If you have kept score in the past, we hope you can come Sunday nights and Wednesday nights so our new (and returning) students can practice with cards.

Also, if you already know your plans for September 12, let us know.  If we know you’re planning to come on the bus or van, if we know you’re driving up in your car Saturday morning, if we know your hotel, we can get t-shirts distributed MUCH easier.  Even if you know you will NOT be able to go to Cookeville, please let us know.
Hope the Bible Bowl website has been a little helpful this year.

We’ll have more detailed information about Bible Bowl Saturday in a week or two.
Thanks!

Our home phone is 353.0088.  Cell is 838.7501.  

Email is dianadmh@comcast.net
